DENR MIMAROPA
RECORDS SECTION
RECEIVED
February 14, 2023
FEB 15 2023
LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO
Regional Executive Director LJincoming [ outcoing
Department of Natural Resources and Natural Resources :'Y,:“: R,
MIMAROPA Region
THRU: FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
Palawan
PEDRO A. VELASCO
Community and Environment and Natural Resources Officer
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
Dear Ma’am,

In the interest of service, relative to the Regional Special Order No. 29 Series of 2023, I
DINMAR P. DIAZ respectfully requests for consideration for his recall as Forest Ranger to
his mother unit at CENRO Roxas, Palawan.

I sincerely appeal to continue reporting as a Forest Ranger for CENRO Puerto Princesa City
since it would be more economically viable to work here, I support three children, and
relocating to Roxas, Palawan, will increase my expenditures. Travel, board, and lodging
charges that I would have to weigh against staying here in Puerto Princesa City, where |
might reduce those costs. I also have previously been receiving death threats from doing my
duties as a forest ranger during my tenure at CENRO Roxas a few years back.

I'acknowledge that I have had flaws with my temper and that this may have caused some
issues with my co-workers, but I would like to assure you that I am making a conscious effort
to make amends to those who have felt I have wronged them, and I have also been working
very hard on my self-improvement to avoid workplace conflicts. As a Forest Ranger, I've
been performing my job to the best of my ability, and I have always treated clients with
utmost respect. My immediate supervisor, Forester Dennis Aldrin O. Velasco, has been
painstakingly assisting and coaching me in bringing out the best version of myself, which is
also one of the reasons I would like to continue working at CENRO Puerto Princesa City if
given the opportunity.

Hoping for your consideration and approval.

Respectfully,




